
General Chairs Report  November 2013 

 

Attended the PVS Coaches meeting  with Frank  Busch October 17th 

 

Interviewed a book keeper with Bob Vincent on Oct. 31 

 

Met with Alicia Allen, aquatics Director at PG Sports to discuss security issues during meets held at PG 

Sport and Learning complex.  Alicia said with a few days notice she can arrange for additional Park Police 

to be present for our meets. 

 

I have been in contact with Terri and Sumie in the transition period of Terri taking over the non-athlete 

registrations.  There have been some bumps along the way but they are getting things worked out.  

Transition is almost complete. 

 

Met with Bob Vincent and John Ertter at Wells Fargo bank to add my name to the PVS bank accounts.  

While there, we did get a PVS credit card. Both John Ertter and I have a card and they are now activated. 

 

Invited Bob Walker or one of his staff to attend a Disability Coaches clinic at Colorado Springs.  He has 

accepted and will get back to me on the coach that will attend.  ASA was selected to attend the clinic 

because they had the PVS Disability Athlete of the Year. 

 

Released the General Chair's  Newsletter #2 Nov. 1, 2013 

 

 

 

Bill Marlin 

PVS General Chair 


